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Ullman, Sara C.

From: Ullman, Sara C.

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 9:07 AM

To: Leah Fowler

Subject: RE: Franklin Academy

Dear Leah,  

Thank you for providing comments regarding the proposed CUP Amendment for Franklin Academy.  Your 

comments will be forwarded to the applicant, included in the public record, and reviewed by the Hearing 

Examiner.  

 

The City appreciates your involvement in the development review process.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Sara Ullman 

Planner II 

City of Bellingham Planning and Community Development 

210 Lottie Street 

Bellingham, WA 98225 

Phone:  360-778-8366 

Email:  scullman@cob.org 

 

 
Sign up at our engagement site, Engage Bellingham, to learn about projects, provide input and stay informed! 

 

Please note: My incoming and outgoing email messages are subject to public disclosure requirements per RCW 42.56. 

 

 

 

From: Leah Fowler <pbplazaleah@aol.com>  

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 11:16 AM 

To: Ullman, Sara C. <scullman@cob.org> 

Subject: Franklin Academy 

 

CAUTION: This message originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and 
attachments. 

Please do not grant the permit to build onto that building.  The traffic in this neighborhood is already a 
nightmare.  We have lived in our house since 1979 and this traffic has never been this bad.  Trying to 
get past that school in the morning and afternoon is a joke, but we are not laughing.  My vote for this 
is a BIG FAT NO!!!!!! 
 
Leah Fowler 
2912 Walnut St. 

 You don't often get email from pbplazaleah@aol.com. Learn why this is important  


